
Australia has a once in a generation opportunity
to enshrine the Voice in the Australian

Constitution this year.

UCWB is deeply committed to reconciliation and
justice. We support the Uluru Statement from

the Heart. And we believe Australia cannot walk
the path of reconciliation and justice without

Voice, Treaty and Truth.

We support a Yes vote for the First Nations
Voice to Parliament in the Constitution.

We will continue to take action for Voice, Treaty
and Truth and we will continue to listen.
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